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1. State Assessments: We have started  the state assessments on Tuesday, March 

21
st
.  This year we will be testing our Juniors in Science and our Sophomores in 

English and Math.  The Science test is 2 tests approximately 45 minutes long.  

The English test is 2 tests approximately 40 minutes each and the math test is 2 

parts approximately 40 minutes each.  On day one Kite shut down for 10 minutes 

but that was the only problem we have had.  That is a big improvement from last 

year. 

 

2. Virtual Audit:  I have just completed the virtual audit through KSDE so that we 

can continue to offer virtual school as an option to our students.   

 

3. Class Schedule: At our last staff meeting we had a discussion about doing away 

with our reading time that we have built into the schedule.  I will be looking at 

some different schedules and we will revisit this. 


